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Exciting Events at Mary Howard and St. Andrews 

As we enter this busy time of year leading up to Christmas, we are thrilled to share the wonderful 
happenings at Mary Howard Primary and St. Andrews. Our schools, part of the Mease Family, are 
bustling with activities, thanks in large part to the tireless efforts of our Parent-Teacher Associations 
(PTFAs). Their dedication is helping to provide a range of enriching experiences for our children while 
also raising funds to enhance our learning environments. 

This term has been filled with engaging activities that promote community spirit and learning: 

• Odd Socks Day: In support of Anti-Bullying Week, our children participated in Odd Socks Day, 
celebrating individuality and diversity. This initiative encouraged 
everyone to embrace their unique qualities and fostered 
discussions about kindness and acceptance. 

• Children in Need: Our students showed their generosity and 
compassion by participating in Children in Need activities. They 
engaged in fun challenges and fundraising efforts, demonstrating 
their commitment to helping those in need. 

• TSSMAT Worship on Generosity: We are 
incredibly proud of our Year 6 children at 
Mary Howard, who took on the challenge of 
leading the TSSMAT worship focused on generosity. Presenting online was 
no small feat, but they rose to the occasion and did a fabulous job, inspiring 
their peers and the wider community.  

We are delighted to announce that both of our schools have been selected 
to represent the Lichfield Diocese as Young Leaders. This prestigious opportunity allows our children 
to participate in the National Young Leadership groups, where they will learn to use their voices to 
empower others and enable flourishing within our communities. 

As we approach the festive season, we are eagerly anticipating our 
annual Christingle and Nativity celebrations in our local churches. These events are a wonderful way 
for our school community to come together, share in the joy of Christmas, and reflect on the values 
that unite us. 

We extend our warmest wishes for a Merry Christmas from everyone at the Mease Schools. Thank 
you for your continued support and involvement in our school community. Together, we are nurturing 
an environment where our children can grow and flourish. 

Warm regards 

Rachel Mills 

Executive Head of these wonderful schools 
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